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PRESS RELEASE 
 

KCCI welcomes Mangaluru to Singapore, Mangaluru to Delhi and Pune direct 

flights. Big thanks to M.P of D.K Dist., Capt. Brijesh Chowta 

KCCI welcomes the first ever direct flight between Mangaluru and Singapore 

from 21st January 2025. Singapore will be the first South-East Asian international 

destination to be connected from Mangaluru International Airport. All other international 

destinations connected from the airport thus far have been to the Middle East and 

Saudi. This was a much needed and awaited connectivity between Coastal Karnataka, 

the Malnad region of Karnataka, the northern parts of Kerala and Singapore. This will 

not only boost the tourism, education and medical tourism, it will explore trade 

connectivity in the coming years. This will enable ease of travel for business and aligns 

with the Act East Policy of our Union Government led by Prime Minister, Shri Narendra 

Modi aimed at connecting India with ASEAN and East Asian nations. 

Happy to also know that from February 1, there will also be daily direct flights 

from Mangaluru to Delhi and also soon to have two direct flights between Mangaluru 

and Pune on every Saturday. It is a gift to the people of coastal city for the New Year.   

 We congratulate the efforts of our Member of Parliament of D.K. Dist.,            
Capt. Brijesh Chowta in persuading this matter with Civil Aviation Minister,            
Shri Kinjarapu Rammohan Naidu. We also hope the vision of MP of Mangalureans 
based in Singapore to think of coming ‘Back to Ooru’ and investing in Mangaluru will 
also see the fruits in the coming years. We thank Air India Express for rendering the 
service to this destination.  
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